
Hello Representatives, 
 

I am writing to you in support of fighting against HB3063. I am a father of one child. My 
wife and I are extremely concerned about this Bill “FORCING” The People OUR People 
in our society to take unnecessary measures to families based on “Fear”, but not 
“FACTS”.  
 

My wife and I have not allowed our 3-year old to have any vaccinations-YET, he will 
hopefully someday, but he has many food and chemical sensitivities and is prone to 
illness-and due to his genetic risk factors. We have been advised by multiple doctors of 
the risk of him receiving his vaccine, because of his genetic risk factors and thus this 
should not be a reason to legally prevent him from attending school. Please remember 
that like with all medications some people may have had a poor reaction or adverse 
reactions or even may have a very high risk of an adverse reaction due to established 
allergies or sensitivities or genetic factors that make it unsafe to receive vaccinations at 
all. My wife and I still plan to have old 3-year vaccinated, but on a modified schedule 
recommended by 2 doctors. One is his primary pediatrician, and another is a physician 
whom specialize in children autism.  
 

This is very concerning and could have a greater negative effect overall. I ask that all 
the facts and testimonies regarding the pros and cons of receiving vaccinations is 
evident and presented to the public for education, so families can have a “CHOICE”. I 
am not saying that vaccination is bad. However, we must investigate it more and be 
more educated of the risk rather than react to “Fear”.  
 
I thank you for taking the time and understanding my concerns with HB3063. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Johnny Parson Jr. (JJ) 
 


